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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 8:27 AM


To: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal


Cc: Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal; Howard Brown; Garwin Yip


Subject: Re: QUICK LOOK: Fwd: Questions for tomorrow


Hi Brian --

I think that looks good. Let's stick to being factual (it's hard to not get gripey on this) and present the situation,


but not get bogged down on it. I think we could encourage the panel to make remarks on this in their reports if


they feel inclined to do so.


Cathy


Cathy Marcinkevage

California Central Valley Office


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-5648


Cell: 4
378-735) 265(

cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov


On Jun 7, 2019, at 5:48 AM, Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov> wrote:


Regarding the questions in the bolded comment, which seem to be referring

to WOA, the general theme of my answer would be that Reclamation

developed the WOA scenario for their BA, we asked ourselves those same

types of questions, we fundamentally disagree with WOA as a representation

of the environmental baseline, and we do not use it in our analysis. Some

language on it was included in the BO in response to pressure applied by

FWS/Reclamation to achieve consistency with the FWS BO and Reclamation

BA. Please let me know if that is not accurate.


I can take the lead addressing those questions.



